
October 2020 
 
Dear Partner in the ministry, 
 
Greetings from the Reformed School of Theology (ReST), 

In God’s grace even in the midst of this COVID 19 
pandemic He has brought us almost to the end of this year. For this, we 
praise God for His unceasing love and care. Though it can be described as 
one of the most challenging years, God never withheld his blessing on us 
and in the ministry of ReST. When we look at the blessing that God has 
bestowed in the ministry it can be said that it is also a year of 
accomplishment in the ministry of ReST. Your prayer and generous 
contributions to this ministry made it possible to achieve these things, for 
which I cannot thank you enough. May God continue to bless you as we 
partner in the ministry. Some of our achievements are as below: 

·       We launched the B.Th program and also have Boys dormitory (Grace 
House) built, with a capacity of 24 students. 

·       Even in the midst of the pandemic, God provided us an opportunity, that 
we are able to do the following training. Apart from the regular MFC and 
B.Th training, we could also have monthly Bible studies and prayer 
fellowship for pastors, Elders and Deacons training, ITEM training. 

·       Besides all these, as the campus and Chapel are open to people who 
would like to use for gospel ministry. This year alone we have at least 10 
groups of people coming for prayer meetings, gospel movies, and songs and 
having youth fellowship. This is something I considered a blessing for us. 

Now, with the hope that God will continue to lead us in the years to come, I 
already prepared my monthly needs and one-time need and sent my 



proposed budget for 2021 to the PMI. Listed below are one-time gifts 
projects and works planned to be taken up in 2021. Please prayerfully 
consider these needs as you prepare for the coming year budget. 

1.       Construction of the first floor of the main building at the cost 
of $20,000: This half building construction has been sitting there for 4years 
now without completion due to lack of funds. The foundation and the ground 
floor was constructed in 2016. The main building will have 8 rooms, for 
office, classrooms, and faculty lounge. 

          

 

2.       Construction of Girls Dormitory: Intake of girl students is not yet 
done due to the non-availability of the dormitory. I put a budget of $10,000 
for this dormitory, with a capacity of 10 students. 

3.       Water Pump and Reservoir: Water is another concern we have, as 
the school is located up in the hill. We have been trying multiple borewells 
but could not succeed. Now, the only option is to pump up water from 



approximately a distance of 300 meters and store it in a reservoir. For this, I 
put a budget of $7000. 

Note: We welcome donations and gifts for projects in memory of loved ones. 
For a room $3000 each (we plan to have 8 rooms in the main building), for 
girls dormitory $10,000 and for the water pump and reservoir $7000.  

In His Grace 

Pau M. Gualnam 


